
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear 2020 Science and Engineering Expo Participants,  

The University of Cincinnati has chosen to cancel on-campus, in-person events with 

more than 150 attendees, effective immediately. Due to this, the 2020 Science and 

Engineering Expo on Saturday, March 14th, 2020 has been postponed. The Ohio 

Academy of Science and the University of Cincinnati are exploring alternative dates and 

hosting options. 

More information will be forthcoming.    

While State Science Day has not been cancelled, contingency plans are being made in the 

anticipation of a cancellation or postponement. The Ohio Academy of Science will 

support any decision that is made by The Ohio State University. 

Thank you,  

 

 
Jason F. Gerst      Greg Hollon             

Co-Director       Co-Director 

Southwest Ohio Science and     Southwest Ohio Science and 

Engineering Expo     Engineering Expo 
 
 

 


